JACKSON COUNTY HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION

MINUTES

Date: March 20th, 2018

Time Begin: 5:35 pm

Time End: 6:31 pm

Location: Jackson County Public Library-Conference Room

Members Present | Absent Present | Absent Present | Absent
Maudie Phillips X | Jane Eastman X Carl Iobst X

Susan Leveille X Joe Rhinehart X Beth Parris X
Connie Haire X Luther Jones X Pam Meister X

Bill Crawford X Jean Hartbarger X

Others Present:

Cleis Bonham, Administrative Assistant
Caroline Edmonds, Planner 1

Call to Order and Quorum Check
Chairman Susan Leveille called the meeting to order at 5:35 pm and a quorum was present.

Public Comment
There were no public comments.

Approval of the Agenda
Connie Haire made a motion to add the Squire Watkins Inn to the Agenda under New Business
as letter “C”. Jane Eastman seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.

Approval of the Minutes
Connie Haire made a motion to approve the minutes without any changes. Joe Rhinehart
seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.

New Business:
A.) HPC Facebook: Webster School

Caroline Edmonds passed out the National Registry forms to the Commission members.
Caroline expressed that she needed pictures of the Webster school for the Facebook page. Joe
Rhinehart will be able to supply these. Caroline also expressed a need for fun facts about the
school to include in the Facebook post. The commission was able to share several fun facts,
including that this is possibly the only school in the USA that made a marker for the students
from that school that were lost or killed in WW II. The marker is still there. Also, the gym was
indoors and functioned as both a cafeteria and an auditorium. Joe shared that the rocks were
carried from up from the river to build the school. They also discussed the general history of the
school, including that the school was built in the 1930’s and that the first principal was Miss
Charlotte Young. When the school was built, the county only paid for 3 months’ worth of school,
so the parents paid the teacher’s salary, which was about $45.00 per month.




that it is possible that if they continue to wait on the high school kids, they may lose the chance
to collect the stories and memories of several people. The Commission will continue to try to
contact the people and the planning staff will find out what kind of camera’s are available for
such recordings. Regarding interview questions, Caroline will work on gathering a standard set
of questions that are already made and tweaking them according to the needs of the Commission.
The Commission is still using a temporary name and did not discuss a final project name.

Updates
Caroline informed the Commission that the Cut Cocktail Lounge is moving to the Nth

degree salon area. The front windows will be taken out and replaced with an outdoor seating
area, which will change the fagade of the building a little bit. This building is in the downtown
historic district.

Adjournment:

Carl Iobst made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Jane Eastman seconded it. The meeting was
adjourned at 6:31 pm

Respectfully Submitted by: Approved by:

Cleis Bonha?{, Administrative Assistant

Susan Leveille, Chair




